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Friday 5th May 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

All SATs prep is now done and we couldn’t be any prouder of our lovely Year 6’s. They really have worked their socks 

off, they are AMAZING. We hope they enjoy a weekend of Coronation celebrations, whilst also doing lots of resting 

and relaxing! 

Reminder: SATs week- Breakfast  
 
Just a reminder that we’ll be running a breakfast session from 8:15 on Tuesday-Friday next week. The children will 
need to come down the path and round to the small side gate by the hall. They’ll be greeted there by Mrs Macaskill 
who will direct them to their classrooms. While this is not compulsory, we do really encourage the children to come 
along.  
 
PE Kit-Tuesday 
 
On Tuesday afternoon, the children will have their usual PPA session. Even though we’re sitting the SATs in the 
morning, the children can still wear their PE kits as normal.  
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Molly-For using amazing figurative language in her Invent story this week.  

Stuart-For showing perseverance and resilience when creating circuits in Science. 

Kestrels 

Jimmy-For amazing enthusiasm and effort in your work this week. Well done! 

Tobi-For always being actively involved in class discussions and pushing yourself in every single lesson. 

Jays 

Jonny-For acting as a tiny teacher, supporting others learning in maths. 

Mason-For fantastic response to verbal feedback in writing. 

We’re so proud of your continued hard work! 

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
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Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 


